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NRC Dinner Dance
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at the Yacht Club 
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Reserve your Tickets now at 
www.capecoralnewresident.com/events

Spring has 
Sprung in

Cape Coral!
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April 2, 2019

Greetings to All NRC and Gold Members 

This will be my last meeting and a new board will oversee the New Resident 
Club beginning May 1st.  

First, I want to thank Board 103 for the great job they have done.  Each and 
every board member worked very hard to ensure the membership had a great 
time.  The Board also took their financial responsibilities very seriously from 
managing their budgets to making sure the silent auction was a success.   As 
a result the next board should be able to make it through the slower summer 
months with little concern.

Secondly, I want to thank my Getgoes family.  They were always there for me 
supporting me every step of the way.

Lastly, I want to thank the NRC membership.  It has been fun getting to meet 
new folks at the New Member Socials, potlucks, activities and dances.  Without 
you and your support the NRC would not exist.  

It is bittersweet to sign off as your president.  It has been an honor to serve you.

As always, please feel free to forward any ideas you have to me at 		
nrcpres@gmail.com.

Kathy Bode
President Board 103

mailto:nrcpres%40gmail.com?subject=
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General Membership Meeting March 5, 2018
Kathy Bode President of Board 103 called the meeting to order at 0915 a.m.
The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Ms. Bode thanked the Committee for AM refreshments.  The 
Weather Report was given.
All members table were welcomed (new, current and gold, and new members were reminded to stay after the meeting 
for a photo. Ms. Bode also welcomed Master Sergeant Kolak, today’s speaker
Members were encouraged to sign up for activities and today’s raffl  e. President Bode thanked everyone who donated 
to the Silent Auction as well as those volunteers who made it happen.  The funds generated will help sustain the club 
during the more lean months.
The April speaker will be Deb Dickinson from the Family Visitors group
President Bode introduced Master Sergeant Kolak a 22-year member of the Cape Coral Police Department.  Mr. 
Kolak discussed crime statistics in Cape Coral, which have remained stable for many years.  Higher population has 
not changed the percentage.  People are using more social media and technology to detect and report crime, which 
has been a big help to the PD.  Car theft and burglary are the highest crime reported.  He encouraged everyone to 
call in anything suspicious that they observe.  There is an increased level of alcohol and illegal drug use.  Traffi  c police 
have been reduced due to the governor’s requirement of School resource offi  cers in each school.  Replacing those 
positions has taken longer then expected.  Citizens may report reckless drivers by calling 911 or 5743223 for less 
emergent situations. 
He encouraged everyone to take the Citizens Police Academy course or become a Volunteer Police Department mem-
ber.  This program saves taxpayers 1.4 million per year.  
President Bode discussed the removal of the treasurer’s report from the newsletter. Several members of the board 
have been targeted by internet phishers and scammers requesting monies.  Finances will continue to be presented at 
the monthly meetings and anyone wishing to see the report should approach the treasurer.
We had a taste of comedy by RC Smith who will be performing at Anthony’s on the Boulevard on 4/7 at 5:30 dinner 
and drinks will be included in this activity. The cost is $28.00 per person.
The Board has approved some changes to the by laws.  The change will require a vote by the general membership to 
occur before the start of the April general meeting.  The changes are as follows:
Offi  cers may serve 3 terms in any capacity with the exception of the   president who may serve only 1 term.
Remove the 1 time open enrollment in September and allow potential members to join at any time. 
Members may vote during their 3 year membership only.
Robin Rollinger and Circus Train Troup reminded us in a fun way to purchase t-shirts and come to the Cardboard Boat 
Regata.  It begins at 0900 on 4/20/19 at the Seahawk Park, boats launch at noon.
The nominating committee has presented the following candidates for offi  ce for Board 104
Jeff  Pollack - President, Don Vuncannon -1st Vice President, Kevin Marshall -2nd Vice President, Tracie Chepeus 
- Secretary, JoAnne Craig- Hospitality, Dani Fergen-Activities, Pam Neubert- Newsletter, Rick Robison -Treasurer, 
Susan Alen -Dance Reservations, Cindy Wasilak- AM refreshments assisted by Steve Bartels, Steve Andresen - PM 
Refreshments, Colleen Carly - Ladies Luncheon, Lou Spitz -Publicity, Susan Oliver - Photo Historian, Cherrie  Fin-
cham - Raffl  es to be assisted by Making Waves. Kathy Bode - Immediate past president ,  Susan Campbell - Prior 
board advisor.
Secretary’s Report:  Reviewed and Accepted
Treasurer’s Report: Presented to members
Activities: reviewed March’s off erings 
Ladies Luncheon at Palmetto Pines
The meeting was adjourned at 10:20am followed by the raffl  e.

Guest Speakers for Upcoming Membership Meetings
April 2 - Deb Dickinson from Friendly Visitors Program
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Anthony’s on the Boulevard
1303 Del Prado Blvd
239-772-5900
Ariani Ristorante Italiano
1529 SE 15th Terr
239-772-8000
BB’s Unique Cupcake 
Boutique and Custom Cakes
239-400-0099
Bowland
42 Mid Cape Terrace
239-772-1661
Cape Cleaners
810 Cape Coral Pkwy E.
239-549-1740
Cape Coral Edible Arrangements
2301 Del Prado Blvd. Unit 690
239-574-3784
Cape Royal Golf Club
11460 Royal Tee Circle
239-283-5522
Creative Computer Solutions
4709 Coronado Pkwy
239-541-5441
Chloe & Isabel by Regina
reginak1230@gmail.com
816-352-3068
Downtowner Car Wash
1009 Del Prado Blvd S.
239-772-2277
Dixie Roadhouse
1023 SE 47th Terrace
239-541-7900
Edison & Ford Winter Estates
2350 McGregor Blvd, Fort Myers
239-334-7419

Mel’s Diner
1331 NE Pine Island Rd
239-242-0218 
Metro Diner
1625 Cape Coral Pkwy East
239-288-0057 
Palmetto Pine Country Club
1940 SW 9th Court
239-574-2141
Perk & Brew
1021 A Cape Coral Pkwy E
239-542-6080
Point 57
3522 Del Prado Blvd S.
239-471-7785
Quality Marine Repair
info@qualitymarinerepair.com
239-214-2803
Red Headed Witches
1910 Del Prado Blvd S.
239-573-6566
Sunshine Jewelers
1924 Del Prado Blvd S.
239-424-8176
Tammy Pangburn, LMT
Medical Massage Therapist 
239-634-4494
The Color Room
3013 Del Prado Blvd. S.
239-205-6835
The Dek
4704 SE 15th Avenue
239-542-3745
The Twisted Lobster
1341 Del Prado Blvd #1
239-800-2879

Fins Seafood & Dive Bar
3422 Del Prado Blvd
239-984-5449
Florida Everblades
11000 Everblades Pkwy, Estero
239-948-7825 ext 1500
Fort Myers Miracle
14400 Six Mile Cypress, Fort Myers
239-553-7671
George’s Complete Auto Repair
4804 Coronado Pkwy
239-552-1588
GP Plumbing & Air Conditioning
jeremya@gppcorp.com
239-945-0126
Gulf Coast Symphony
6314 Corporate Ct, #100, Fort Myers
https://gulfcoastsymphony.org/
Hair Look Salon by Monica
4720 SE 15th Ave (So.Cape Plaza) 
239-541-9951
Hooked Island Grill
4200 Pine Island Road NW
Matlacha 239-540-3463
Hurricanes Grill and Wings
756 SW Pine Island Rd
239-800-3141
Karma and Coconuts
1112 SE 47th Terrace, Unit E
239-542-0424
Lady Cakes
2924 Del Prado S
239-549-CAKE (2253)
Madd Hatter
730 SW 4th Street
239-242-0410

Elite Supporters 
These local businesses have been most generous in their contributions to the New Resident Club. 

Please patronize them and let them know we appreciate their support.
To ensure their continued support, please redeem gift certificates or coupons promptly.

NRC  FAQ
•	What are some of the more common events that the New Resident Club hosts?  
Some of the main events are the monthly Cocktails on the Cape, held at various locations 
within town, the New Resident Club Dance held the 4th Saturday of the month & activities 
like bocce, pickleball, golf, etc. Members are encouraged to organize events they are 
interested in.
•	What time are the majority of the events held?  To insure consistency, the monthly 
Member meeting is held on the first Tuesday of the month at 9:15 a.m. in the Yacht Club 
building.  There are the monthly Men’s breakfast (held in the morning) and the Ladies 
Luncheon (held during the noon lunch time), but the majority of events start between 5:00 
and 6:00 p.m. in the evening and are held on various nights during the week or weekend.

mailto:reginak1230%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:info%40qualitymarinerepair.com?subject=
mailto:jeremya%40gppcorp.com?subject=
https://gulfcoastsymphony.org/
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10 Twenty-Five
1025 Santa Barbara Blvd.
239-829-0407
BackStreets Sports Bar & Pizzeria
915 SE 47th Terr.
239-945-7555
Cape Coral Historical Society
544 Cultural Park Blvd
239-214-2803
Farmers Market – Cape Coral
SE 47th Terrace & SE 10th Pl
Saturdays 8am-1pm
Gusto Cucina Italiana
229 Del Prado N. #15
239-458-5900

Overtime Pizzeria & Sports Bar
1708 Cape Coral Pkwy
239-541-3367
Pam Maciejewski, LMT
4706 SE 9th Pl
239-549-4094
Papa Joe’s Italian Rest.& Pizzeria
814 E. Cape Coral Pkwy
239-945-1700
Rusty’s Raw Bar & Grill
4631 SE 10th Pl
239-360-8154
Su Casa Furniture Boutique 
4635 Coronado Pkwy
239-945-0606

Ginger Bistro
2366 Surfside Blvd
239-558-8865
Hair by Ronda
861 SE 47th Terrace
239-994-3183
Jasmine Marshall Hair Stylist
231 Del Prado Blvd
239-745-2983
Lenny’s Grill & Subs
2301 Del Prado Blvd
239-574-3360
Lobster Lady
1715 Cape Coral Pkwy
239-471-0136

Supporters

NRC Website Tips
Direct to Calendar
To go directly to the current months calendar type the following in your browser: 
https://www.capecoralnewresident.com/events/

Calendar Views
Does your calendar look like this on your phone?

         
                        
You can change the view using the “VIEW AS” 
button.  Try any one of the view options and see 
how you like it.  The List view can be useful when 
viewing the calendar on a phone.

List View
All the upcoming events are displayed in 
a list that can be scrolled.  Select one of 
the events to see the details.   
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Dinner at Anthony’s 
with RC Smith Comedy Hour

Hailing from New York, RC Smith will entertain us along with another guest comedian.  
Wonderful food followed by really funny comedians.  
Choice of prime rib or chicken marsala with a side salad, rolls/butter, veggie & baked potato with 
a choice of one domestic bottle beer, well drink, or house  wine. $29.00 per person
Sign up:

• In person at the monthly NRC Meeting (cash or check made payable to NRC) or;
• Online at www.capecoralnewresident.com/events, click on the event, then all the information will 

come up and keep scrolling down and it will show “Tickets”, select the Qty and add to cart.
QUESTIONS?  Contact Sue Campbell at activities@capecoralnewresident.com or 
call 815-262-8899

1303 S. Del Prado Blvd 
Cape Coral, FL 33990

Sunday, April 7th 
Dinner at 5:30 pm

NRC has a creative event planned where you will be using “Paint and Pour” techniques to make 
a beautiful abstract painting.  There will be instruction on how to create unique designs using a 
variety of premixed fl uid paint colors and string pulling! The painting will be on a 16”x20”canvas 
and cost $42. This is one event you will not want to miss! Spots are limited so sign up now!  
Sign-up online at www.capecoralnewresident.com/events or contact Sue Campbell at activities@
capecoralnewresident.com or call 815-262-8899
If this event fi lls up, contact Sue and she will add you to a waiting list.
If enough people are interested we can request another class.

HANDS ON | ART GALLERY & STUDIO
1625 SE 47th Terrace #2, Cape Coral, FL 33904
Saturday, April 13, 1-3 PM
Limited to 20 people - Cost $42.00
Fluid Paint - A diff erent way to paint!

NEW! 
Now you can sign up 

for activities on the first 
of the month! Go to https://
www.capecoralnewresident.

com/events/
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PICKLEBALL

Join us at the home of Judy Hieser for refreshments, 
while meeting other new members and some NRC 
board members. 
Please RSVP to Judy at (309)264-3880, or hieserj@
speednet.com, or through the Punchbowl Invitation 
you will be receiving after the monthly meeting.

New Members’ Social
Monday , April 8th 

6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

For the new NRC members who joined in March… YOU’RE INVITED!

Men’s Breakfast
Start your day by loading up on some protein…
well, carbs too for that matter.  Come to the Men’s 
Breakfast at the House of Omelets, 900 SW Pine 
Island Road at 9am every second Tuesday of the 
month and start your day with some serious grub.  
Join us for good food, good companionship, and 
good conversation.
Men’s Breakfast is a long standing tradition of 
the NRC and provides an opportunity for a hearty 
meal among friends.

We have a seat reserved for you. 
Contact your host Chris Weeks at 

239-339-7015 or cjweeks1234@gmail.com

This is a fun way to get to know the group you will be forming, and to get answers to any questions you may have.

Come out and join us for pickleball, one of 
America’s fastest growing sports.  Whether you 
are a novice or an experienced player, you’ll 

have a blast and meet some new friends.
 Make sure to come early as lots of folks want to 

play during season!
For more information, contact Susan Jackson 

suejnml@yahoo.com

Singles Social

Open to all NRC members & single players are 
always welcome

For more info contact Robin at 336-575-2229 
fabartz@yahoo.com

Wednesdays 
1pm - 3pm and 3pm - 5pm 

at Veterans Park: 
4140 Coronado Pkwy.

BOCCE

mailto:hieserj%40speednet.com?subject=
mailto:hieserj%40speednet.com?subject=
mailto:cjweeks1234%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:fabartz%40yahoo.com?subject=
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NRC Ladies Luncheon
Thursday, April 11, 2019

Arrive by 11:30am, Lunch Service begins at 11:45 am
1708 Cape Coral Parkway West, Cape Coral, FL 33914

Owners Michael and Kristina have previous experience in the pizza business, and they want you 
to know that Overtime is more than just pizza and a sports bar. There are plenty of other choices 
on the menu that combine Italian, Florida and pub favorites: appetizers, salads, burgers, wings, 
sandwiches, nachos, wraps, pasta, gourmet entrees, seafood, kid’s menu, and desserts. Every-
thing is made fresh and in-house with the fi nest ingredients, nothing is frozen.
Entrée Selections:

• Greek Salad with grilled chicken:  Fresh romaine lettuce topped with feta cheese, cu-
cumbers, tomatoes, Kalamata olives, onions and pepperoncini peppers or; 

• Penne ala Vodka: Penne pasta sautéed in garlic and fl ambéed with vodka, fi nished with 
their plum tomato sauce, cream and parmesan or;

• Personal spinach and ricotta pizza: Baby spinach, roasted garlic, Ricotta cheese and 
mozzarella cheese or;

• Coconut shrimp basket: 10 Coconut fried shrimp with French Fries, coleslaw and dipping 
sauce.

Dessert: Cheesecake
COST:  $22.00 Includes entrée, gratuity, soft drink of your choice and dessert.
MUST BE PREPAID:  Deadline to sign-up or cancel with a refund is 5:00 PM, Friday, April 5th.
To Sign up: 

• In person at the monthly NRC Meeting (cash or check made payable to NRC) or;
• Online at  www.capecoralnewresident.com/events, click on ”Ladies Luncheon”, then all the 

information will come up and keep scrolling down and it will show “Tickets”, select the Qty 
and add to cart.

QUESTIONS?  Call or text Sherri Vivone at 913-530-9167

NEW! 
Now you can sign 

up for activities on the 
first of the month! Go 
to https://www.capec-
oralnewresident.com/

events/



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30

April 2019

Bocce @ Veterans Park 
1-3pm & 3-5pm

Bocce @ Veterans Park 
1-3pm & 3-5pm

Bocce @ Veterans Park 
1-3pm & 3-5pm

Golf Outing @ 1pm 
Cape Royal Golf Club

Golf Outing @ 1pm 
Cape Royal Golf Club

Golf Outing @ 1pm 
Cape Royal Golf Club

Golf Outing @ 1pm 
Cape Royal Golf Club

General Membership 
Meeting

9:15am @ Yacht Club

Sunset Celebration
4pm @ Yacht Club

Singles Social 
@5:30pm 

ginayebba@gmail.com

Men’s Breakfast
9am house of omelets

Cocktails on the Cape
Backyard Beer Garden

5-8pm

Ladies Luncheon
@ Overtime

11:30am

New Member Social
@ Judy Heiser’s

6 - 8pm

NRC Dinner Dance
@Yacht Club 

Doors open @5:00pm 
Bar open @5:30pm

Dinner @6:00pm

www.capecoralnewresident.com www.capecoralnewresident.com

Bocce @ Veterans Park 
1-3pm & 3-5pm

Check the website for calendar updates 
and to make reservations for the dance 

and upcoming events.
www.capecoralnewresident.com/events

Comedy with RC 
Smith 5:30pm

@ Anthony’s on 
the Blvd

Gulf  Coast Symphony

Cirque de Symphonie
@ 7:00 pm

Doors open @5:00pm 

Blood Drive 
@ Yacht Club

7:30am - 1:30pm

Hands on Art Class
1:00 - 3:00pm

Cardboard Boat Reg� a
11:00am @ Seahawk ParkTax Day

Easter Sunday
NEW! 

Now you can sign up 
for activities on the first 

of the month! Go to https://
www.capecoralnewresident.

com/events/
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Saturday, April 27th 
@ the Yacht Club

Doors open @5:00pm 
Bar open @5:30pm

Dinner @6:00pm

Featuring Catering by Bubba’s Roadhouse
•	 Entree:  Kalua Pulled Pork with sauce on the side 

	 (Vegetarian Option Available)
•	 Sides:  Almondine Green Beans, Roasted Red Potatoes and 	

	 Hawaiian Sweet Rolls with Butter
•	 Roadhouse Salad with Bacon on the side
•	 Dessert:  Pineapple Upside-Down Cake

Payment is due in advance
• By Check at the General Membership meeting, 
$28.00 per person. 
• Online Anytime! Save time and register online at 
the NRC website, $28.00 per person
Go to https://www.capecoralnewresident.com/events
click on ”Dance”, then all the information will come 
up and keep scrolling down and it will show 
“Tickets”, select the Qty and add to cart. 
Questions? Contact Cherie Perine, 
dance@capecoralnewresident.com or 815-355-4161

Featuring Music by DJ Ali

Aloha! 
Luau Party!

Come join us for a 

 https://www.capecoralnewresident.com/events
mailto:dance%40capecoralnewresident.com?subject=
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Are you interested in watching trapeze performers soar over the Barbara Mann theatre?  If so, 
the magic of cirque comes to the concert hall! The most amazing veterans of exceptional cirque 
programs throughout the world—aerial fl yers, acrobats, contortionists, dancers, jugglers, balanc-
ers, and strongmen – perform to classical masterpieces and popular contemporary music per-
formed by the Gulf Coast Symphony Orchestra.
Doors Open: Lobby Doors at 6:00PM - Theatre Doors at 6:30PM
Tickets $48   (Last day to purchase tickets is April 19th.)
Sign-up online at www.capecoralnewresident.com/events or contact Sue Campbell at activities@
capecoralnewresident.com or call 815-262-8899

Barbara B. Mann Performing Arts Hall, 13350 FSW Parkway, Fort Myers,  FL 33919

Gulf Coast Symphony presents:

Come Support the NRC Cardboard Boat Regatta Entry - April 20th!
Come see what  fun we have been having and support 
your fellow NRC friends & the Greatest Show in Cape 
Coral! 
Saturday, April 20th @ Seahawk Park - 1030 NW 28th 
Street, Cape Coral
• 11:00am - Boat viewing & Awards Announcements
• 11 - 12:30pm People’s Choice Voting 

Come vote and support your NRC friends!!!
• 1:00 - 3:00pm Boat races
There will be vendors, food & drink available. 
For more info go to https://capecoralregatta.com

Hope to see you there! 
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Cocktails on the Cape

Two partners Chris Ilardi and Gabe Ferraro are bringing their combined 50 years experience to 
Southwest Florida and delivering a unique concept for all ages.   A concept reminiscent of a sim-
ple backyard cookout with a modern unique menu off ering. 
To Sign up: 

• In person at the monthly NRC Meeting or;
• Online at  www.capecoralnewresident.com/events, click on ”Cocktails on the Cape”, then all the 

information will come up and keep scrolling down and it will show “Tickets”, select the Qty 
and add to cart.

QUESTIONS?  Contact Sue Campbell at activities@capecoralnewresident.com or 
  call 815-262-8899

Come join us at 
BackYard Beer Garden

Tuesday April 16,  5:00 - 8:00 pm
1339 Cape Coral Pkwy E Cape Coral, FL 33904



Page 15April 2019

www.capecoralnewresident.com

NRC Group News
Paradise Parrots
July 2016
Reporter - 
Bridgette Bonatsos

A group of Parrots, Nancy, Gary 
Susan, John , Michelle, Tim, Chris 
and Jim continue to take ballroom 
dance lessons at Suzzane’s every 
Wednesday at 4:30.  

Gary had surgery on his right big 
toe to remove the osteoarthritis. 
He is recovering at home not able 
to drive or do much. The Austin’s 
friends are down from Chicago, 
Danielle’s godchild. They celebrated 
St Patrick’s day yesterday.  

Brdgette’s brother, sister in law 
and sister were here to visit for the 
month of February. They spent a 
lot of time going out and enjoying 
family time.

Mike and Bridgette Bonatsos went 
to Philadelphia. While there they 
got to celebrate Mike’s Birthday on 
March 10th with his children and 
grandchildren. 

They got to meet the 2 newest 
grand babies, Sarina and Liam.

Bad Buoys and
Nauti Gulls
August 2016
Reporter - Gene Kadela 

No Report

Twisted Turtles
September 2016
Reporter - Sharon Victor

No Report

The Happy Owls
October 2016
Reporter - Sue Ford

No Report

months. Thank you also to Doris, 
Gary,Terry, Mike and Chris for 
helping out.  What great team work!  
This month the Sunsetters have 
enjoyed cocktails at Rusty’s and a 
ladies luncheon at Redfi sh Point.  
Our March potluck was held at 
the home of Bill and Geri Dissel-
horst and co-hosted by Allen and 
Judy Lofton.  Thank you for all the 
wonderful food.  As we transition to 
a new board, the Sunsetters would 
like to show our appreciation to the 
departing offi  cers and directors for 
all the time and energy you have 
sacrifi ced these past 6 months for 
NRC.

Pelican Briefs
January 2017
Reporter - 
Cheryl Perine

Over 30 of us met at Tony and Tr-
ish’s for a marvelous St. Patty’s Day 
themed potluck.  Next potluck on 
April 6th at Debbie and Garry’s!

The ladies met and painted our pots 
on a Thursday in March, and last 
but not least-

PETE and JULIE got MARRIED!!!

We have a GREAT group!

I Rock The Boat
March/April 2017
Reporter - Scott Cruzen

No Report

Dancing Dolphins
May/June 2017
Reporter - Corinne Rinaldi

Ann Block continues being active 
in garden club and has created a 
beautiful garden next to her house.
Several attended fashion show Raz-
zle Dazzle. Was it at Big Blue?
Cori, health restored, her bocce 
team at PPCC is in fi rst place, 

The Getgoes
November 2016
Reporter - 
Pamela Neubert 

April Birthdays are Susie 4/2, Darla 
4/7,Laura 4/18 & Doug 4/21. Cele-
brate & Party time.

Bunco was at Myrt’s house on March 
1st.  Lots of fun & food. Kathy Bode 
came to sub and play for the 1st time.

At the meeting in March, Board 104 
was announced which included Pa-
mela to take over the NRC Newslet-
ter.

Our book for March was “Orphan 
Train” by Christina Baker Kline. De-
nise, Melody, Mary & Pamela went to 
Kyle’s home to discuss it.

Pamela’s turn to do the GetGoes 
monthly luncheon on 3/18. Nineteen 
Girls had lunch at Fathoms on a 

chilly day outside with heaters.  Great 
times, great food as always.

NRC Luncheon at Palmetto Pine 
Country Club on 3/21. Colleen & 
Pamela checked in around 60 ladies.  
Grace who I play Mah Jongg with won 
the 50/50.  Fun was had by all. 

Several GetGoes are looking

forward to the 70’s Party Dance on 
Saturday, the 23rd. 

Hope everyone has a Happy & Safe 
Easter. 

Sunsetters
December 2016
Reporter - Chris Danley

My how time fl ies! Some of the 
Sunsetters will be leaving the Cape 
this month. Our get togethers will 
gradually grow smaller.  Here’s hoping 
everyone keeps in touch through our 
Facebook page. A big THANK YOU 
to Judy and Brian Hieser for hosting 
the NRC hospitality nights the last 6 
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caught a show at Broadway Palm 
and had her fi rst public story telling 
for her P.E.O sisters at PPCC.
Peri and Bruce are preparing for 
their river cruise in Amsterdam. 
Fun at Fathoms coming up soon!

Cape Corruptibles
July/August 2017
Reporter - Ruth Locke

Our potluck held at Sue and Tom’s 
place. We had good appetizers. We 
also had 2 good meat dishes. We 
had good conversation and lots of 
laughter.

Seas the Days
Sept./Oct. 2017
Reporter - 
Nancy Finnegan

No Report

Galloping Geckos
November 2017
Reporter - Bunny 
McGee

We fi lled three tables with Geckos 
and friends at the Mardi Gras dinner 
dance, and a good time was had 
by all.  We next gathered at Rusty’s 
Raw Bar for cocktails and snacks.  
It was a great venue, and we look 
forward to another visit soon.   After 
our “cultural” Sunday with music by 
LCCB and a showing of “Chicago” 
at the Cultural Arts Theatre, a large 
group assembled at “Overtime” for 
food and refreshments. The ladies 
“did lunch” at the Ginger Bistro, and 
some of the men enjoyed Clancy’s 
in Fort Myers. By all accounts, the 
Fort Myers Pro Rodeo was loads of 
fun, and we look forward to seeing it 
again next year.
St. Patty’s Day was celebrated 
with a potluck hosted by Paula and 
Peter Reiser in their lovely home.  
If prizes were given for the best 

Such fun times we’ve been having 
this month including the chance to 
put our real bottoms in the sand 
with this beautiful March Florida 
weather! 
Along with her sweet Dachshunds, 
Sandy Shearhod Zaper hosted our 
latest potluck at her very beautiful 
home. So much good food and 
conversation was enjoyed by all. 
Thanks again to Diana Wallach 
for organizing a girl’s afternoon for 
anyone who could attend, including 
lunch and a movie, and another fun 
afternoon involving snacks, quar-
ters, and very loud laughter! Many 
attended a great evening of fun and 
dancing at the Tiki Hut with music 
by Deb & the Dynamics.
Thanks to all who contributed to 
the two baskets we provided for the 
NRC auction, especially to Sandy 
Shearhod Zaper for dressing them 
up. Together the baskets brought in 
$280! 
Some of us look forward to playing 
trivia at Nemo’s Sports Cafe after 
hearing that Linda Lecesse and Jeff  
played and won $25!
An additional note from Linda 
Lecesse, who volunteers at Gulf 
Coast Humane Society. Linda is 
fostering the cutest puppies ever. 
They are a  small breed, have been 
trained by Linda and are ready for a 
forever home. Please contact Linda 
on the NRC FB page to inquire.
Happy spring to all, and may your 
bottoms be sandy!

Lost in Paradise
May 2018
Reporter - 
Susan Campbell

No Report

Makin Waves
June/July 2018
Reporter - Julie Mulvey

No Report

costumes, the men would have won 
the day! Birthdays were celebrated 
in March by Colleen and Bill Carty 
and Terrell Ott. Many of the members 
have had out-of-town guests this 
month, and we enjoyed meeting them 
and having them as guests at our 
social functions. Happy Anniversary to 
Karen and Brad who celebrated their 
anniversary in Las Vegas, and Con-
gratulations to Merilee Conroy who is 
now a Cape Coral Volunteer!

Latitude Adjustment
December 2017
Reporter - Dale Arvay

No Report

Coastal Boomers
January 2018
Reporter - Barb DiFazio

The Coastal Boomers met in March  
at the home of Larry and Marilyn 
Culver, who greeted us with green 
margaritas! We enjoyed a lovely 
evening with a St. Patrick’s Day-fi esta 
fl are. Delicious grasshoppers whipped 
up by our hosts brought the evening 
to a great fi nale. 
A boating outing is in the works for 
April - watch for your Punchbowl 
invitation coming soon.

Mixed Nuts
February 2018
Reporter - 
JoAnn Craig

No Report

Sandy Bottoms
March/April 2018
Reporter - Billie Jean Hubert

Who can believe it’s the fi rst anniver-
sary for Sandy Bottoms! What a great 
group of people we have all met due 
to the NRC. 
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 Five O’Clock
 Somewhere
 Aug/Sept/Oct 2018
 Reporter - 
Sondra Johnson

The Five O’s are having a blast! 
Thanks to Terry & Tim Fisher for 
hosting a super potluck this month 
at Tropical Breeze Fun Park. It 
was way more of a reunion than 
anything since we have all been so 
busy. It was great to see everyone 
and catch up!
Some of the crew were going to 
meet up at Wicked Dolphin for the 
Parking Lot Party and see Diane - 
always a great time!
We have been working to fi nd a 
consistent place to have a great 
round of trivia and so far so good! 
A big thanks to those in our group 
who donated for the baskets for the 
auctionlast month. Our combined 
eff orts brought in $575.00 toward 
the total. Way to go Five O’s! 
We are going to be having a change 
at the leadership level with Peter 
& Priscilla headed back north for 
the summer. Terry Fisher & Teresa 
Lobosco Oramas have stepped for-
ward to chair & co-chair the group 
with a little help from the reporter 
(me!).
Looking forward to our next get 
together and more good times! 

S Cape Ease
November 2018
Reporter - Laurie 
Brown

S-Cape Ease have had another fun 
month.  Thank you Kathy and Ron 
for hosting the potluck this month, 
such great fun, food and laughter!  
So many activities attended.  The 
Happy Hours, luncheons, dances 
and the beach.  Never a dull mo-

Our cocktail get togethers are 
always a big hit. Thanks to Leah 
Eggers for organizing another great 
happy hour!!
We are very excited to extend our 
CONGRATULATIONS to Pam 
Stansberry and Steve Gardner on 
their engagement!!  Cheers to years 
of happiness and crazy capers for 
the love birds.  
As we close out March, we say 
goodbye for the summer to the Kim 
and Guy Watson and Anita and 
Marty Markowitz.  Safe travels up 
north!  We’re look forward to the fall 
when we will be back together.  
April is looking like another fun 
month for the Crazy Capers.  We 
have plans for our boat outing, 
dinner and dancing at the Cape 
Cabaret, our monthly pot luck and 
Crazy Caper Cocktail Happy Hour 
in April.  Until then....

Men & Mermaids
January 2019
Reporter - 
Denise Stevens

We had a great time at Steve and 
Denise Cozza’s home on March 
14th for our “green” themed March 
Potluck.  It was festive and a lot of 
fun!  Our fi rst Happy Hour at Point 
57 on March 19th was a huge 
success! 29 people attended. Many 
of you are already on the M&M 
Facebook page, but if you aren’t 
yet please consider joining.  It is a 
closed group.  Just search on NRC 
Men & Mermaids and request to join 
and Julia Spitz will accept you and 
you are in!  It’s a great way to see 
what the group is up to, see pictures 
of past events, and for you to post 
things that you think the group might 
be interested in. Our April potluck is 
still TBD.

ment with this group.  Pat and Steve 
hosted a game night.  Everyone 
enjoyed cocktails, snacks, various 
games, including some “silly games. 
Thank you for a wonderful evening!   
Thank you Bob and Debi for arranging 
a great boat trip from the Cape to Fort 
Myers Beach for a day of fun and sun!
Pat and Nancy have been busy mak-
ing purses, handbags, wine carriers to 
sell at the April Paradise Flea Market.  
You do not want to miss out on these 
fun items!  Be at the Rotino center 
on the 3rd Wednesday in Aril from 10 
a.m. to 2 p.m.
Spring has sprung and we look 
forward to more great adventures with 
this fun group!

Crazy Capers 
December 2018
Reporter - Patti Cahill

March was another fun month for 
the Crazy Capers.  Captains and 1st 
Mates gathered early in the month to 
plan the group’s fi rst boating trip and 
picnic. Unfortunately, Mother Nature 
didn’t cooperate with our plans, but 
we showed her!! We took our picnic 
to the Joe Stonis Park and enjoyed a 
picnic at the park, complete with lawn 
Yahtzee. We are rescheduled to boat 
to Lover’s Key in early April, and I 
think Mother Nature knows better than 
to mess with us again!!    
Our March pot luck had a St. Patrick’s 
Day theme and was held at Mary 
Vitale’s beautiful home. Thank you 
Mary for hosting such a great party!    
Thanks also to Molly Fischer for the 
fun St. Patty’s Day trivia challenge, 
complete with prizes!!    
Capers and friends headed to the 
ball park on March 25th to watch the 
Twins take on the Rochester team.  A 
huge thanks to Jeff  Fischer for orga-
nizing this fun day!!
Cocktails for the Crazy Capers at 
Rumrunners rounded out the month.   
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Giggling Gators
February 2019
Reporter - 
Lorrie Schwark

Well one of the newest groups to 
the Cape Coral newcomers club is 
the “infamous” giggling gators!  We 
held our very fi rst potluck at the 
beautiful home of Mark and Arlene 
Dayboch.  In addition to voluntarily 
inviting 70  plus people to her home, 
Arlene graciously accepted The po-
sition of president for our  very large 
group of 58 strong.  We showed our 
spirit and chose as our group name 
the “giggling gators”. (Sounds like 
a lot of giggling gonna be goin on) 
We have our group reporter Lorrie 
Schwark, and many thanks to Alan 
Caron who used his skills as a 
graphic designer to create our very 
fi rst logo!  Way to go Alan Thank 
you!  
We had a great turnout and a great 
time at our fi rst cocktails on the 
cape at Ralph’s Place.  in the spirit 
of the G G’s  many thanks go out 
to Connie Abella for organizing  our 
G G’s Bunco club - what a great 
time and a great way to bond with 
our other  CC GG’s newbies!  Our 
group is looking forward to our next 
potluck that Pam and Steve Friling 
volunteered to hold for us at their 
home.  This will be held on Friday, 
March 29 and it looks like a great 
time will be had as we have a great 
turn out already— 40 Giggling 
Gators are planning on attending. 
Last but not least we are all looking 
forward to the BIG DANCE hosted 
by the NRC on Saturday March 24 
we hope to have a great attendance 
and dance the night away.

 Book Club
Reporter - Kathy Fannon
fannonjk157@gmail.com

Please contact me for details about 
the next meeting.

especially in the season.
There are no lessons and people 
are at diff erent levels of play. I 
personally learned from watching 
YouTube videos. If any questions, 
please contact Sue Jackson.

Singles Group
Reporter - Donna Milbee
milbeed@ymail.com

Single? Come join us! 
Our group is a network of singles 
from all NRC groups and gold mem-
bers. We are for singles interested 
in meeting other singles for fun and 
various shenanigans. For a list of 
activities and other fun stuff  please 
visit our Facebook page at: NRC 
Single mingle or email to ginayeb-
ba@gmail.com.

CC Ryders
Reporter - 
Tony Matusickyanthe-
mauction@att.net

The CC Ryders planning /pot luck 
monthly meetings are always held 
at a members home on the 2nd wed 
of each month, Call Rick Wise at 
207-772-1800 for details
We are always interested in YOU, 
if you are interested in us, call or 
email Rick Wise Today at 207-772-
1800 or RickW@insds.com. 
Always Ride Safe..... and we ask 
that if you don’t ride please be 
aware of us, as you drive around 
South West Florida!!! “Watch out for 
Motorcycles” Our lives depend on it.
Check us out on Facebook at CC 
Ryders.

This space reserved for the NRC 
March members!

Welcome to the Group!

Ohio Buckeyes
Reporter - Traci Chepeus, 
Linda Nusser, Susan Oliver

coolbuckeyes@gmail.com
NRC MEMBER? Ever live in the state 
of OHIO? Come join us for a social 
activity while meeting new friends, 
and who knows, an old friend who all 
have the state of Ohio in common. 
GO TO ccohiobuckeyes@gmail.com 
to sign up or gather more information.

The Golfers
Reporter - Bev Cramer
bevcramer53@gmail.com
On Mondays at 1:00pm, a 

group of us get together for a round 
of golf and a couple of cold ones at 
the 19th hole. We play at Cape Royal 
Golf Club in Cape Coral. Bev Cramer 
organizes our Monday outing. This 
would be good for beginners as well 
as those who only play nine holes. If 
interested, contact Bev.

Pickleball Group  
Reporter - Sue Jackson 
suejnml@yahoo.com

We will play Monday through Friday 
mornings at 8:00am at Stonis Park. 
Please keep in mind that this is an 
NRC event. These are scheduled 
times for those who want to play 
together, however, there is no guar-
antee how many people will show up, 

NEW! 
Now you can sign up 

for activities on the first 
of the month! Go to https://
www.capecoralnewresident.

com/events/
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Welcome to Cape Coral, 
your own Slice of Paradise!
In 1967 the New Resident Club 
of Cape  Coral  was  estab-
lished  by Helen Peck as a way 
to give newcomers the oppor-
tunity to exchange ideas and 
form friendships. The tradition 
continues today in this, our 
52nd year.

The three-year membership 
fee is $60 per person and $120   
per couple.

Everyone joining will be mem-
bers of a group made up of 

Welcoming Newcomers for over 50 Years 
those starting that month.  
Commonly, the groups number 
two to three dozen. Each group  
holds its own activities and par-
ticipates in events held by the 
NRC as a whole.

After three years, you will be-
come a non-voting lifetime 
member of NRC. You are   
strongly encouraged to contin-
ue attending NRC meetings, 
dances, activities and partici-
pating in your group potlucks.

The NRC holds a general meeting 
at 9:15 a.m. on the fi rst Tuesday 
of each month at the Yacht Club

Please join us at the general 
meeting for  coff ee and a light 
snack  and  get acquainted with 
the most dynamic social group 
in the Cape.

We welcome you!

For additional information, visit 
the NRC website at:
www.capecoralnewresident.com
Or join the NRC Facebook page:
“Members Only New Resident 
Club of Cape Coral, Florida”
Or contact any of the NRC Offi  cers 
or Directors listed on the inside 
front cover of this newsletter.

Welcome to Paradise!

Refer a friend to the NRC.
Our members are the best recruiters of great new candidates.

Welcome to our new members for March 2019!
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